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April 1, 2015 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary, Public Service Commission 
State of New York 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York  12223 
 
 

Re: Update Tariff References 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 
 The enclosed tariff pages, which are listed in the Attachment to this letter, are issued by 
Verizon New York Inc. and are transmitted for filing with the Public Service Commission, State 
of New York, to be effective April 15, 2015. 

 
 The proposed revisions update references to cancelled tariffs which have been 
superseded by other tariffs.  In addition, references to Rochester Telephone Corporation are 
being updated to Frontier Telephone of Rochester, Inc. 
 

Since this is a routine filing under the Commission's December 27, 2000 "Order Waiving 
Newspaper Publication for Certain Routine Tariff Filings" in Case 99-M-1571, we submit that no 
newspaper publication is required.  

 
 Very truly yours, 

 
 Keefe B. Clemons 

 

Attachment 

Received: 04/01/2015



 

 

 Attachment 

 
 

Update to Tariff References  
(Effective April 15, 2015) 

 
 

P.S.C. NY No. 7--COMMUNICATIONS 
  Section 1 

1st Revised Page 2 
  Section 3 

1st Revised Page 3 
 
P.S.C. NY No. 9--COMMUNICATIONS 
  Section 4 

1st Revised Page 3 
  Section 6 

2nd Revised Page 4 
 
P.S.C. NY No. 13--COMMUNICATIONS 

Section 3 
3rd Revised Page 1 
1st Revised Page 4 

Section 5 
1st Revised Page 2 

Section 6 
2nd Revised Page 3 
2nd Revised Page 5 

 
P.S.C. NY No. 14--COMMUNICATIONS 

Section 3 
2nd Revised Page 1 
1st Revised Page 4 

Section 5 
1st Revised Page 2 

Section 6 
1st Revised Pages 3, 4 and 5 
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